
TARION UPDATE      Nov. 1, 2020 

Tarion has announced that it will be taking extra precautions and measures to ensure 
homeowners and builders remain safe given the increased spread of the virus.  
  
These measures and the associated advisories can be found at 
https://www.tarion.com/news/64045/tarions-response-covid-19 and cover: 

• Updated Safety Protocols  
• Repairs and Repair Agreements  
• Pre-Delivery Inspections  
• Conciliations and Claim Inspections  
• Unavoidable Delays and Critical Dates  

Tarion is holding a series of Builder Information Sessions to keep the industry informed 
and answer any questions. The remaining session is below. 
 
Builder Information Session: COVID-19 Measures and the Warranty 
  
  
NOVEMBER 16, 2020 
3:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
Register Here 
  
 

https://bildgta.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5cedc608205605888263e3a80&id=27173b2b1a&e=c2368dd101
https://bildgta.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5cedc608205605888263e3a80&id=8a4590c160&e=c2368dd101

